
                                                                                   

 

          IF WE BELIEVE, WE CAN ACHIEVE 

 

COLLABORATION - CONNECTIVITY ς INDEPENDENCE ς INNOVATION ς QUESTIONING ςREFLECTION - RESILIENCE 

 

 

Dear parents and carers,  

 

As we approach the Easter holidays I am aware that the final term is always a busy one  so 

please see the dates below which are duplicated on our website . We are looking to celebrate the  

coronation in school on Friday 5 th  May. We will be planning a family after noon to include country 

dancing and storytelling after a family picnic! We hope you can put this date in your diaries and 

join us for a special afternoon.   

 

On Monday it was necessary to take on the mantel fo r Mr Smith and allow 

Kerry  and the Reading Ambassadors to paint my face to recognise the 

wonderful ôReadathonõ achievement. Thank you Kerry for giving your time and 

helping out!  

 

On Wednesday we were treated to  a music concert from our pianists and recorder 

players who performed with confidence to a very appreciative audience. Emily and 

Harris also performed on the violin and French horn respectively. It was wonderful 

to see all the children sharing their talents and overcoming their nerves ð it was a large 

audience and it is certainly not easy to sta nd up in front of a lot of people  and perform for  the 

first time.  Music is such an important part of our wider curriculum and it is my hope next year 

to extend our music offer to other instruments.   
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Thursday saw Mr Read leading an assembly a bout one of our British Values, ôDemocracyõ and then 

showing how it works in practice as the school parliament had voted and approached him to face 

the peril of wet sponges for comic relief. Thank you Mr Read for being such a good sport!  

 
 

Friday Fine Din ing!  

Congratu lations to  Jack and Ronan  (Explorers) , James (Adventurers), Molly and Oliver  

(Voyagers),  Primrose  (Navigators) and  Blue (Pioneers) who were selected to bring a friend to 

ôFriday Fine Diningõ today. They were chosen by their class teacher for displaying the qualities 

of our Jigsaw learning this week and for their excellent manners.  

 

 
 

Sparkly Stars  

These are awarded for a range of learning behaviours as recognition of 

effort and achievement.  The recipients of the awards this term are:  

Adventurers  Bodie      Voyagers Ivy       Navigators Arabella  

Pioneers Blue 

 

 
EASTER BINGO! 
The Parents and Friends Committee raised over £400 last night at a fun-packed Bingo Night! It was 
great entertainment so thank you to all those involved in organising the event. 
 

A snapshot of learning for this week :  

Explorers have been enjoying all things ôEasterõ! 

   

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Adventurers have been creating animal homes for baby animals and exploring 3D shapes.  

 

Voyagers  have been looking at still life in d rawings and paint ings. They then created their  own 

and drew them. Year 2 have started looking at money in maths and year 1 have finished their 

numbers to 20 unit.   

     

 

 

 



Navigators and Pioneers  have been creating the sculptured effects for their mask s which will 

be painted after Easter. They also took part in a Mayan picnic creating ta sty snacks from 

ingredients of S outh American cuisine including some very r ich hot chocolate! This week  the 

children shared their presentations about the civilisations o f their choice and impressed 

teachers with their knowledge, speaking, listening and IT skills!  

      
 

     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Help needed!  

¶ We are looking for a fencing contractor to help with the repairs needed to the nursery 

approach and are fin ding it difficult to source someone to help. If you know of anyone 

who might be interested in this job, please let the office know.  

¶ Saturday 29 th  May will be our annual school grounds day. If you and your family can help 

for an hour or so we would hugely a ppreciate your support. We will send out a request on 

parentmail and provide snacks and drinks on the day. Last year was great fun and we got 

so much done! 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Upcoming Dates (all dates on website on the google calendar)   

Monday 17th  April       Return t o School 

Wednesday 19th  April    Jigsaw Families  

                                      Golf lessons start at lunchtime  

Friday 21 st  April                Earth Day    

Tuesday 25 th  April          Meeting for September School Starters in Explorers (9:45am)  

Wednesday 26 th  April      Fraser Portraits (class and whole school photos)  

Thursday 27 th  April         Year 1 Sports Festival  (St Ives Primary School)  

Saturday 29 th  April        School Grounds Day  

Monday 1 st  May                      BANK HOLIDAY  

Friday 5 th  May                 Whole School Coronation Celebration  

Monday 8 th  May                      BANK HOLIDAY  

Friday 12 th  May              Whole School ôWalk on the Wild Sideõ 

Thursday 18 th  May          Year 2 Multi skills Tournament @ CMS  

Friday 19 th  May              Sports for Schools Visitor  

Monday 29 th  May                   HALF TERM  

 

 

Wishing you all a very happy Easter.  

 

 

Kind regards,  

 

  

Mrs Rachael Musselwhite (Headteacher)  


